
Dear [Pastor's Name], 

On behalf of the [Church Name] Board, we would like to extend our warmest welcome to you as 

our new pastor. We are truly excited about the journey we are beginning together. 

We recognize that transitioning into a new role can come with its challenges, but please know 

that we are here to support you every step of the way. Your unique gifts and talents have already 

shown us that you will be a great asset to our community. 

As you settle into your new position, we encourage you to lean on us and the congregation for 

support. We are all here to help you, whether it be through our prayers, volunteering, or simply 

sharing a warm meal to foster relationships. 

We believe that with our combined efforts and your guidance, we can grow together in faith, 

love, and service. We look forward to seeing what God has in store for our church under your 

leadership. 

Once again, welcome to [Church Name]. May you feel God's presence as you embark on this 

important ministry. 

With all our blessings, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Church Name] Board 


